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ADVISORY BOARD 
JOINT MEETING WITH SELECT BOARD 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of March 4, 2020.  The meeting took place in the Community 
Room of the Nantucket Police Station, 4 Fairgrounds Road, Nantucket, MA 02554. 
Members of the Board present were: Dawn Hill Holdgate, Matt Fee, Jason Bridges, 
Kristie Ferrantella and Rita Higgins. Ms. Holdgate opened the meeting at 6:21 p.m.  
 
 
I. Downtown Bus Service Continued Discussion from January 22, 2020 and 

February 12, 2020 Meetings.  Paula Leary, NRTA Administrator, informed the 
board that the operating costs for the service can be funded through local 
assessment for FY20 and FY21 costs.  Ms. Leary recommended the fare be $3 
each way.  Mr. Fee moved approval; seconded by Ms. Ferrantella.  So voted. 

 
The meeting was unanimously adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Approved: May 20, 2020 
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